
 
 

 
NOTICE OF TECHNICAL MEETING 

 
AAS Members are invited to the following event 

 
 

Marine Seismic Survey Acoustic Impact 
Evaluation and Management  

 

 
Thursday March 1, 2018 – 5:00pm for a 5:30pm start  

Ground Floor 503 Murray Street Perth 
 

 
Despite progress in the industry with evaluation and management of 
underwater noise within Australian Commonwealth waters, there remain 
areas for improving the consistency and quality of assessment. 
  
To address this, NOPSEMA have released for comment some draft 
guidance material on acoustic impact evaluation and management.  The 
scope and purpose of the document is limited and framed to support 
Environment Plan development under an objective-based regulatory 
regime. 
 
In this meeting, we invite open discussion of the document and 
opportunities for improvement, say through developing and standardising 
approaches for some of the more technical elements. 
 
The presentation is intended for professionals in the field of environmental 
noise assessment of offshore underwater & marine environments, 
however all members are welcome. 

 
 

The event will be held at SLR Perth office, Ground Floor 503 Murray Street Perth. Drinks and 
pizza will be served before the meeting. 

 
Numbers are strictly limited. Please RSVP to bli@slrconsulting.com should you wish to 

attend.  

 
The guidance document will be provided on application.  Please submit any 

presentation material you would like tabled prior to close of business on 
February 28. 

 
Do you have a topic to present or discuss?  

Forward your suggestions to wa-secretary@acoustics.asn.au    
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